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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Raffle Prizes Summer Fair 14 July 2024 ~ Celebrating our 400 years anniversary! 
As you may know, the Latymer School is a north London secondary school, founded in 1624 we are proud to serve the young people of Edmonton and the surrounding areas. The school’s sizeable community of over 1,350 students embodies a wide variety of cultures, religions and beliefs. 
2024 marks the 400th anniversary of the Latymer School, and as part of the celebrations we are hosting a summer fair for the school’s community of students, families and teachers to come together. 
This summer fair includes a highly popular raffle, and I am writing to ask whether you could consider offering a donation for a prize? 
This could be in the form of an item from your shop or vouchers for your establishment, bearing in mind that the item or establishment should be in line with the ethos of a secondary school with students aged 11 to 18. We will include your details when we publicise the raffle within a brochure and when we draw the prizes. You could also make a cash donation via visiting www.lpflatymer.co.uk and click on “Donate” button.
Additionally, we are pleased to offer advertising options within our school brochure at very reasonable rates: 
· £25 for half A5 page 
· £50 for full A5 page
To ensure your business reaches a wide local audience, including teachers, families, friends and students, please don’t hesitate to secure your placement by contacting us at lpf@latymer.co.uk. 
We deeply appreciate any contributions you can offer as prizes for our upcoming summer fair. Your generosity will help make the event even more enjoyable for everyone involved.
Thank you so much for your support. 
Kind regards, 

Atul Malde
LPF Chair on behalf of the LPF Team
Registered Charity no: 293619

Latymer Parents and Friends, Haselbury Road, London N9 9TN
Email: Lpf@Latymer.co.uk
Website: www.lpflatymer.co.uk 
Additional Information via the school website www.latymer.co.uk/community/lpf
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